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First name: Robert

Last name: Joyce

Organization: Sierra Club Wyoming Chapter

Title: Chapter Director

Comments: Attached are organizational comments on Bridger-Teton National Forest Draft Assessment and

Species of Conservation Concern from the Sierra Club Wyoming Chapter and the Wyoming Wildlife Advocates.

Submitted along with our comments are two supporting documents. The first is a document titled "Bridger-Teton

National Forest Evaluation of Areas with Wilderness Potential", whcih was published in 2008 as part of the

Wyoming Public Lands Initiatice. The second is a report titled "Management Alternatives for Elk Feedgrounds in

Wyoming and Surrounding States", which was commissioned by Sierra Club Wyoming Chapter and Wyoming

Wildlife Advocates and provides more information on the impacts of elk feedgrounds in the BTNF.

 


